
Eat to ride. 
  
We normally ride to eat but this time, we just ate.  Ok, some of us rode.  Read on.     
  
What we did last week: 
An officer's meeting was held on Tuesday and our road captain meeting was held on Saturday 
morning.  We welcomed Hector P. as our newest member of the Caliente HOG family.  We had a nice 
social on a warm day with good food and prizes.  We met Brian, the new service manager at 
Caliente.  We celebrated the April birthdays.  We took Hector on a quick new member's ride around 
Medina lake and the curves of 37.  We signed up volunteers for our Memorial Day fundraiser.  Thank you 
for all that put their names down.  All in all, a nice day.  
  
Thanks as always to our volunteers for making these socials such pleasant events.  
  
What's coming up this week: 
Saturday, April 14th - Down Syndrome Association of SA Fun Run (5th Annual) 
  Registration begins at 8:00a 
  First bike out at 9:00a, last bike at 10:00a 
  Event website:  http://www.bikerplaza.com/url.html?state=TX&url=www.dsasa.org  
    (Click "Fun Run Rally" link at bottom right) 
    Pre-register at: http://alturl.com/hrvno 
  
Sunday, April 15th - Ride to Smitty's in Lockhart TX 
  KSU 10:30a (briefing at 10:45a) 
  Lead RC - Ismael "Smiley", Sweep RC - Byron "Squirrel" 
  2nd Lead RC - Greg "Chach", 2nd Sweep RC - Frank "Soul Sucker" 
  Ride Rating: Medium/Advanced 
  Website:  http://www.smittysmarket.com/ 
  NOTE - Smitty's only accepts cash.  They have an ATM but with a high fee.  
  
What's just around the corner: 
Saturday, April 21st is the 12th Annual "To Hell and Back Biker Run for "Fiesta de los Veteranos Rally.  
Thursday, May 3rd through Saturday, May 5th - Texas HOG Rally in Ft Worth TX.  
Sunday, May 27th - Chapter's Memorial Day event.  HUGE event planned with a lot of volunteers 
needed.  Keep your calendars clear for this day please.  
  
Other news: 
We had a sign up sheet for the Memorial Day event at the social but we still need more.  Think of this 
event like a day of obligation for the chapter.  This is the primary way we'll fund the chapter's activities 
such as the picnic, holiday party, and the prizes you all enjoy winning.  We're doing this instead of a bike 
raffles so when our activities officers call and ask if you can help, please say yes.  
 
If you ordered a name tag, please contact me 
 
 
Squirrel's out... 
riding and having fun 
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